
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
“HANK PARKER, JR., NO. 21 TOYOTA/WHITE HOUSE FOODS KANSAS 

POST RACE REPORT“ 
 

 
MOORESVILLE, NC (July 5, 2004) Hank Parker, Jr., driving the Innovative  
Motorsports No. 21 Toyota, battled an extremely loose handling racetruck to 
finish 21st in the O’Reilly Auto Parts 250.     
 
Parker Jr., who started 18th due to qualifying being rained out, battled an ill 
handling racetruck throughout the race on Saturday.  “No matter what we did to 
tighten it up, it didn’t work,” Parker, Jr. said.  “The motor was strong, but it was 
like driving on ice.  I don’t think there was anything we didn’t try to tighten the 
truck up.  The weather definitely didn’t help us here with practice and qualifying 
being rained out.”  Hank continued, “I’m anxious to get to Kentucky.  That’s a 
great track to race on and I’m looking forward to racing there and putting today 
behind us.”   
 
Hank and the No. 21 Toyota Tundra return to the track on July 10, 2004, at the 
Kentucky Speedway.  Live television coverage will be on Speed Channel, with 
radio coverage on the MRN Affiliates and XM Satellite Radio. 
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